SUMMARY
SWAN CREEK TOWNSHIP

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING
October 11, 2021 – 7:00 P.M.
Board members present:  Supervisor Schilling, Treasurer Thomas Krzeszewski, Trustee Kushion and Trustee Fulmer.  Also present:  Deputy Clerk Larkin.
Absent: Clerk Timothy Krzeszewski
Supervisor Schilling called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. All minutes, financial statements, checks/invoices and correspondences are on file and available at the township office.
Moved and seconded to amend the Swan Creek Township Park Ordinance #2003-12.   The newly installed security cameras need to be included in the Ordinance and will read as follow:  “The Security cameras are in place for the safety of all residents. Damaging, tampering with, or covering security cameras will result in forfeiture of deposit and refusal of any future reservation requests”.
Motion made and seconded to to increase the 2021 Trash Special Assessment from $150.00 to $157.00 per household to be collected with the 2021 Winter Taxes.
Public Comments: None
With no further business, Supervisor Schilling adjourned the meeting at 7:14p.m.
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